
Dear Reader, 

Many thanks to each and every person who faithfully prayed for us, supported us and 

participated during the past year. We had an incredible year! 

2019 promises to be a very exciting too; we will be going into Modderbee Prison again 

presenting a pre-release course. Our first Spiritual worker will be stationed at Norkem 

Park High School. We are hopeful to have large numbers for camp. The ministry at 

Destiny House is picking up. The development of the camp grounds are progressing well 

and will be operational by the middle of the year. We are negotiating to register having 

all the police do the Walking in Victory course, just awaiting the approval of the Gauteng 

Chaplin’s approval. 

May Abba Father richly bless and reward you for what you sowed in to Luthemba Lethu 

and for all your prayer support during 2018. May our Father protect each one of you 

with His Love and grant you even the secret petitions of your heart’s cry. 

A Prosperous and Blessed 2019 

 

We look forward to firstly partner with our Father God and Saviour, and secondly YOU 
who without we would not have been able to do what we do! May you and your family 
have a well-deserved rest during this holiday season. May God keep you safe. 

 

André Roodt 
CHAIRMAN  
Mobile: +27 82 576 4894 
Mail: andrer@llcp.co.za 
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BANK DETAILS 
Luthemba Lethu Community Project 
Bank : Nedbank (Business Acc) 
Branch : Glen Acres 198765 
Acc no : 107 385 8553 
Ref: Your Company Name 
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